
 
 

 
 
 

Stoney Trail / Harvest Hills Boulevard Interchange 
 

Summer 2010 

Project Update 
Start Date:  February 2010 
 

Contractor: Westpro Constructors 

Proposed Completion: Late Fall 2010 
  

Percent Complete:  65% 

Completed Activities 

Detail design and tendering are complete for Stage 1 of the Interchange.  Stoney Trail is open to traffic with an at 
grade signalized intersection with Harvest Hills Boulevard.  Aecom has been retained to plan, design and 
administer interchange construction. 

Stage 1 of the Harvest Hills Boulevard Interchange includes the construction of first of two bridges, the additional 
interchange ramps, the realignment of Harvest Hills Boulevard and the removal of the signalized intersection from 
Stoney Trail. 

Bridge abutments, pier, deck and approach slabs have been completed.  Earthworks of the interchange on the 
south side of Stoney Trail are complete.  Initial layer of asphalt has been completed. 

Project Status for Summer 2010 

Bridge construction is anticipated to be completed by late September. Roadworks construction is well advanced 
with initial layers of asphalt installed.  Street light installation has commenced, as have the foundations for the 
overhead signs. The project is approximately two weeks behind schedule due to the inclement weather of August 
and September.  Roadwork construction will continue, weather permitting, until completion in fall 2010.   

Next Steps 

Final layers of paving is underway and completion of the bridge barriers.  Signage, line painting and street lighting 
will be completed by late September.  Removal of the traffic signal lights from Stoney Trail and opening the bridge 
to traffic is anticipated in late September, weather permitting.  Immediately after opening of the bridge to traffic 
there will be a short term closure of the southbound to westbound movement to facilitate the completion of the 
interchange.  Erection of the overhead signs, top soiling and seeding, completion of the signage and line paint is 
expected in October.   

Construction Information 

The original construction of Stoney Trail and the intersection included the future ramps and bridge fills for the 
expansion of the Harvest Hills Boulevard Interchange.  This allowed the interchange to be expanded much 
quicker in 2010 and in the future (Stage 2) when traffic warrants and funding is available. 

Stoney Trail and Harvest Hills Boulevard will be a busy construction zone in 2010.  Please do not enter 
as construction activity areas present significant hazards to the public. 

For more information on this project please call (403) 270-9203 or email stoney.trail@aecom.com. 


